North-South Corridor

Torrens Road to River lorrens

/ Dear Resident,

As part of the Torrens Road to River Torrens Project, APA Group will be installing new gas mains on

Hindmarsh Avenue and Jervois Avenue. These works will occur on the section of Hindmarsh Avenue
between South Road and Jervois Avenue, and on Jervois Avenue from Hindmarsh Avenue to Gawler
Avenue.

The works being carried out will include localised excavation on one side of the road so that the new
gas main can be installed. Sections of the above roads will be local access only with detours in place
for other road users.

The works are scheduled to commence on the week starting 22 June 2015 and take approximately
three weeks to complete, with works planned to occur on weekdays from 7.00am to 5.00pm.

These works will involve the use of excavators, trucks, compaction equipment, small hand tools, traffic
control and support vehicles.

Every effort will be made to minimise disruption to local residents during this period, however some
inconvenience to local residents is unfortunately unavoidable. We appreciate your patience and
understanding while these important works are undertaken.

APA Group will notify you individually if any of the works will have a direct impact on your property; this
may include brief service outages or temporary parking restrictions.

For all general project enquiries, please call the project information line on:
1300 794 899 or email: dpti.t2t@sa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

AL

Lachlan Roberts

Project Director
Torrens Road to River Torrens Project
4 June 2015
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